
 
From: Cllr Rory Love [mailto:r   
Sent: 07 June 2021 15:38 
To: princesparade@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk; Princes.Parade@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk 
Cc: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 â€“ Princes Parade Stopping Up Order 

 
Dear Sirs,  

 

Please find attached my letter confirming that I DO NOT wish to withdraw my objection to 
the Stopping Up Order for Princes Parade, Hythe, under the above reference.  I provide 

reasons as to why I believe my objections, and those from many residents I represent, have 
not been addressed.  I also call in the letter for the Secretary of State to hold a local public 

inquiry to examine the unanswered objections to the Order. 

 
Kind regards, 

Rory Love 
 
Cllr Rory Love OBE 
Kent County Councillor for Cheriton, Sandgate, and Hythe East, and 
Vice Chairman, Environment & Transport Committee 
 
Chairman, Folkestone & Hythe Local Children’s Partnership Group 
Executive Member, Local Government Association Conservative Group 
Deputy Member, Local Government Association Improvement & Innovation Board 
Co-Founder, Boulogne & Shepway Co-operation Association 
Trustee, The Robert Thompson Charities at Saltwood 
 

Twitter & Facebook: @CllrRoryLove 
 
 

 




